
Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild – December 2016 Board Meeting 
 
 
Our December Board meeting has been cancelled so everyone can enjoy the hustle 
and bustle of the holidays with their families and friends.   
  
You should have received November meeting minutes earlier so please keep them in a 
safe spot for our January meeting which is scheduled on Monday, January 9 in DBRL 
Conference Room A at 6 pm.  
  
A bit of housekeeping…  If you haven’t already reviewed the BTQG membership 
brochure for any edits or suggestions, please get that done and send your suggestions 
to Robin Heider as soon as you can.  That will be a topic of discussion at our January 
Board meeting.   
  
Please let me know of any questions or agenda items you wish to include for 
January.  And, if you are unable to attend, please send me an update of your area so I 
can report for you.   
  
I wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year!!  Have 
fun…be safe...get creative…make time to sew or engage in a craft of your 
choice…laugh a lot and create lasting memories this season of blessings.   
  
Thank you! 
  

Donna Puleo 

CEO 
Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild 
 


